
 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: PROJECT D264679 
 

PAVEMENT MILLING AND PAVING 

BROOKLYN QUEENS EXPRESSWAY 

FROM 58th STREET TO 70th STREET 

IN QUEENS 

FRIDAY NIGHT, AUGUST 5th THROUGH 

SATURDAY MORNING AUGUST 13th  

10:00 PM EACH WEEKNIGHT TO 5:00 AM EACH MORNING  

             
The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) is advising the public there will 
be nighttime pavement milling and asphalt paving operations on the westbound and eastbound 

Brooklyn Queens Expressway (BQE) from 58th Street to 70th Street in Queens. There will be 

overnight mainline BQE lane closures and the entrance and exit ramps to and from Laurel Hill 
Boulevard 58th Street, 66th Street and Queens Boulevard will be partially closed at times to 

facilitate the operations. Work will commence on or about Friday night, August 5th at 10:00 p.m. 

and continue each weeknight through approximately Saturday morning August 13th, at           
5:00 a.m.  

 

Inclement weather may delay the scheduled operations. This work is part of NYSDOT’s 

pavement preservation project that is taking place in Queens, Kings, and Richmond Counties.  
 

Contact information for NYSDOT’s Region 11 Community Liaison:   

NYSDOTRegion11CommunityLiaison@dot.ny.gov, 917-885-1008     

mailto:NYSDOTRegion11CommunityLiaison@dot.ny.gov

